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EXTERMINATOR

WASP & HORNET KILLER

PRESSURIZED CONTACT AND 
RESIDUAL INSECTICIDE SPRAY
With Two Spray Buttons

(Blast or Stream - Alternate Button Attached)

COMMERCIAL 

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins       0.050%

Technical Piperonyl Butoxide    0.100%
N-Octyl Bicycloheptene Dicarboximide 0.166%

Propoxur   0.500%

REGISTRATION NO. 24612

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE      EXPLOSIVE

NET CONTENTS: 400 g

A.B. DISTRIBUTEUR
280, CARTIER

LACHENAIE, QUÉBEC
J6W 5X7

TEL: (514) 492-5274
FAX: (514) 492-7339

FOR THE CONTROL OF WASPS, BEES,
HORNETS AND YELLOW JACKETS.



LIMITATIONS

DO NOT use inside homes, on humans or animals.  DO NOT use as a
space spray.  NOT INTENDED FOR HOUSEHOLD USE.

DIRECTIONS

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USE.

Remove protective cap.  Select appropriate button.  Use direct
stream button at nest.  Use blast button (larger) on flying
insects.  Press the nozzle and completely saturate the nest form
a distance of 2 to 3 metres.  Allow sufficient time for insects
to become dead or moribund.  Applications to wasp nests should be
made in late evening or early morning (if possible) when insects
are at rest.

PRECAUTIONS: May be harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed
through skin.  Provide adequate ventilation of area being
treated.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes and clothing.  Avoid
breathing spray mist.  Wash thoroughly with soap and warm water
after using.  Do not contaminate food, utensils, food preparation
areas.  Remove pets and cover fishbowls before spraying.  Toxic
to fish and wildlife.  Do not contaminate any body of water.  Do
not contaminate animal feeding areas.  

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under pressure.  Do not
store or use above 50'C as container may burst.  Do not puncture
or incinerate container.  Do not use in the presence of open
flames or sparks.  Do not smoke while using this product.  

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS: If on skin, wash immediately with soap
and warm water.  If in eyes, flush for 15 minutes with water;
call a physician.  If swallowed, call physician or poison control
centre immediately (contains Petroleum Distillate).

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Propoxur is a carbamate cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine sulfate is antidotal.  Do not give morphine. 
Watch for delayed pulmonary edema in cases of serious poisoning. 
In this case, use oxygen therapy and treat symptomatically.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press button to release all
pressure.  Do not throw into fire.  Dispose of in accordance with
provincial regulations.  

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.



LIMITATIONS OF WARRANTY:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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